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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 
Following our recent Ofsted inspection, we are delighted to share the outcome and 
report with you all; Ofsted inspection.  
 
We are, of course, absolutely delighted that the inspectors recognised the 
significant school improvement journey that the school has been on in recent 
years and acknowledged the impact of the hard work and commitment of the 
entire staff team. The inspectors shared some lovely feedback during the course of 
the inspection, including many comments that recognised our wonderful children!  
 
I would like to thank you all, as parents and carers for your continued support 
over the last few years, and the trust you place in us each and every day.  
 
We very much look forward to celebrating our Ofsted outcome as a community in 
the coming weeks, as well as looking ahead toward the many, further plans we 
have for the future successes of our school! 
 
Best wishes, 
 

 
Mrs J Ferretti                 Mr J Gill 
Headteacher            Chair of Governors   
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